
2.15 The Connétable of St. Helier of the Minister for Transport and Technical Services 
regarding implementation of a residents’ parking zone in the Cheapside area of St. 
Helier: 

Would the Minister confirm that his department will now facilitate the Parish of St. Helier’s wish to 
implement the new residents’ parking zone in the Cheapside area and will progress the necessary 
legislative changes this autumn? 

Deputy G.W.J. de Faye (The Minister for Transport and Technical Services): 
I can confirm that my department is facilitating the implementation of a residents’ parking zone in 
the Cheapside area.  I have approved the concept of the scheme and require my officers to ensure 
that the detail is both correct and feasible.  There remain a number of unresolved issues which I do 
not consider to be major but which do need to be finalised before an order can be drafted.  
Discussions between the Parish and Transport and Technical Services Department are ongoing.  As 
soon as agreement has been reached and a law drafting brief received, the legislative changes can 
be drafted, I would hope that I would be able to sign the order by this autumn as the Constable has 
requested. 

The Connétable of St. Helier: 
I thank the Minister for his reply. 


